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18th June 1959.
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I certainly share your view of the situation in Barcelona. I
should be glad to write to Salas and assume that you would like us

all to write individually. If this is not what you wish, perhaps

you would let me know by return. I will hold up my letter to Salas
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for a few days.

Prof. R. B. Tate,
Dept . of Spanish,
The University,
Nottingham.




